
A request for NSW Government advice on a proposed development at 14 SOUTH 
STEYNE MANLY 2095, reference number CNR-20511, has been returned to 
Council.

The relevant agency, Ausgrid, has provided the reason for the decision as: No 
Ausgrid assets present. Decision not required for these alterations..

Please log into the NSW Planning Portal to review the agency’s response and any 
supporting information which may have been provided. You should contact the 
relevant agency directly about the refund of any fees.

You can find general information about the online concurrence and referral system 
here or call our help line on 1300 305 695.

This email has been automatically sent through the NSW Planning Portal. Please do not reply to this message. 
For more information please visit the NSW Planning Portal, or email us at

eplanning@planning.nsw.gov.au, or call our help line on 1300 305 695.
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